
Neil Jacobs - NOAA Federal


From: Neil Jacobs - NOAA Federal


Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 6:04 PM


To: Todd Ferebee


Subject: Re: Great job!


Thanks Todd. It's a tough spot to be in right now. I'm proud of the agency.


> On Sep 10, 2019, at 5:34 PM, Todd Ferebee < > wrote:


>


> Neil,


>


> You responded very well despite the pressure (Trump & Dorian Controversy). Great job!


>


> Todd
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